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Year 1 
Year 2  
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5  
Year 6 

Raeon 
Eden 
Niya 
Nour 
Zayne 
Kyell 
 

  

Top Table 
These children have shown good  

manners at lunchtime and will be a 
guest on Top Table after half term 

Year 1                 Buster 
Year 2                 Beamlak 
Year 3                 Isidore 
Year 4                Tate 
Year 5                 Mariam 
Year 6                 Monya 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:                
Every Tuesday until 31st March—Y4 swimming lessons.  
Wed 4 Mar—WE day event (NB amended date) 
Thur 5 Mar—Dress up as a book character for  
World Book Week 
Thur 5 Mar—Book and cake sale after school  
(NB date change) 
Tues 10 Mar— 9-9.30 Reading open morning for  
parents and governors  
Wed 11 Mar—2.50pm Y6 poetry assembly 
Wed 14 Mar—Y4 trip to Tate Britain 
Mon 16 Mar— Y3 & Y4 trip to the Science Museum 
Wed 18 Mar—Y2 sharing assembly 
Wed 25 Mar—2.50pm Rec poetry assembly 

Angel of the week: Angel  Early Years 
   Angel is a wonderful  member of our school 

community who follows our  
Christian Values.  

She is Angel by name and Angel by nature. She 
is a very kind and helpful Girl. 

Well done Angel, we are all so proud of you! 
 
 
 

This week’s  
Learning Leaders 

These children have consistently 
demonstrated Learning Leader    

attributes this week World Book Day Dress up  
On Thursday 5 March 2020 we would love your child to dress 
up as a Book Character!  
 

You could be Harry Potter, Alice in Wonderland, The BFG or 
maybe Matilda! 

 

Reading Open Morning for Parents and  
Governors on 10 March 9-9:30  
Please come in and see how we teach reading. You can visit 

your child’s class and see a guided reading session in action. 

Then afterwards please join us for coffee and biscuits in the 

hall at 9:30 until 10am. 

Fundraising for our Edible Playground! 
 

Because we love reading so much, the children in Year 6 have 

organised a Book and cake sale for World Book day. This will 

be held after school in the playground (or hall if it is raining) 

on Thursday 5 March! Please bring in any books that you no 

longer need and bake a cake or two! The children have      

decided that all funds received will be donated towards our 

edible playground fund. 

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk


Attendance and Punctuality (on time/late) 

 

Year 4 had the highest attendance this week with 97.5%. Well done Y4! 
Well done to Year 3 who only had 1 child late this week.  

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 88.8% 89.4% 94.6% 97.4% 97.5% 87.1% 97% 

Lates 3 4 2 1 6 10 4 

MindUP whole-school wellbeing  
parent information workshop 

 

We are delighted to be inviting our MindUP  
consultant back to school for term two of our 
whole-school wellbeing programme.  
We are running an information workshop for  
parents and we would love you to join us. 
You will hear about what we are doing in school 
and also activities for you to try at home. 
 

Monday 2 March 9-10am in  
the school hall 

Refreshments provided. 

Ongoing fundraising… 
Please remember when you are on-line shopping 
to do it via www.schoolangel.org.uk by clicking on 
the link here, you will be able to search and select 
SCSJ on the School Angel website.  
Within their site, you can choose from a number 
of different retailers, including most high street 
brands, where you can do your on-line shopping 
as usual.  
Then, like with any loyalty card, every time anyone 
buys anything, the school earns ‘points’.  Points 
will then give us cash for our fundraising and it 
won’t cost you a penny extra. 

Voluntary Contributions 
 

Can we please remind parents how important your  
voluntary contributions are.   
Each £30 payment helps towards the maintenance of the 
building.   
This can be anything from putting up bookshelves to  
building walls and we really do rely on it. 
The voluntary contribution can be easily paid via the School 
Gateway app.  If you need help making a payment via the 
app please speak to Lisa in the office.  

Well Done to Year 5 who gave a wonderful performance of 

‘Roses of Success’ on Wednesday afternoon. This song is all 

about trying our best, persevering and never giving up! The 

children sang beautifully and remembered all the actions 

too! Thank you to all parents and carers who were able to 

attend.  

 

KS2 attended a church service at  
St Clement Church on Wednesday to  
celebrate Ash Wednesday and the start of 
Lent. 
 
It was a really lovely service and the  
children were impeccably behaved. 

https://www.schoolangel.org.uk

